
 
 

DAVID ZWARTZ 

 

David has volunteered at the Holocaust Centre of New Zealand for many years.  

His contributions span writing, presenting at events, visitor hosting and he was part of 

the group that ensured the publication of Anne Frank’s diary into te reo Māori. In 

addition, he supports numerous Centre initiatives including the Yad Vashem seminar 

programme and the Anne Frank travelling exhibition.   

 

David was pivotal in instituting the annual United Nations International Holocaust 

Remembrance Day ceremonies around the country, and continues to facilitate this 

event in Wellington, whilst helping the commemoration’s growth to new regions.  

 

For his many varied, constant, and wonderful contributions to the Centre, we honour 

David. 

 

 


